
Date: 2025-08-06
First Name: Sally
Last Name: Shaw
Title: N/A
Organization: self
Address:
City: Houston
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I am writing to express my utter disappointment in my Texas Governor and the Republican members
of our Legislature who have forgot their obligations to the people of Texas.

This illegal redistricting effort in Texas is unnecessary and 100% fear-based because
Republicans know, after seven months of this Trump administration, they cannot win at the polls
next year. This effort is remininscent of the Jim Crow laws used to deny black citizens
services, education and their basic constitutional rights. Now the same tactics are being used
to deny the constitutional rights of a broader segment of Texans.

Our Governor and each member of the Legislature raised their right hand and swore to protect the
law of the State of Texas and the US Constitution and with this redistricting effort you are
violating your oath for blind allegiance. It is shameful and I along with other Texans will do
everything in our power to defeat this effort and each one of you next November. This is also
very sad as this is not who we are as Texans.




